
 

 

January 8, 2025 

Re: Gold River House Rental 

 

Dear Ken, 

I am writing to let you know that we really appreciated the opportunity to stay in your rental house 
in Gold River. The house was clean, (above and beyond) well equipped and comfortable for our 
crew’s stay while we worked out of town. Weekly cleaning service for the crew was always efficient 
and much appreciated. The Christmas tree that was set up during our stay over the holidays was 
also a pleasant surprise. It’s little things like that that make this house a home away f rom home. 
We will make sure to call you for our next stay! 

Sincerely, 
Chad & Lisa Gosling 
Kasjac Contracting Ltd. 


